
Department of Korean Studies new website 

Date and time:  

Thu, 2014-02-13 08:53  

 

Location / Venue:  

FoA 

The department of Korean Studies now have a new website, its Url is 

http://koreanstudies.uonbi.ac.ke but also accesible via the FoA wesite. The content population 

for the website developed by ICTC is still underway. You are invited to visit this website. 

 

http://koreanstudies.uonbi.ac.ke/

